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CCS PTO Board Meeting, attendance taken and shown on attendance sheet.    
 

Reviewed prior months minutes, approved motion by Liz Jack; seconded by Tracey Starr. 

 
There was no treasurer’s report presented to review. 

 

The board approved the Bylaws for this school year.  No changes were made from last years’ Bylaws. 

 
Santa’s Cottage is cancelled for this year. 

 

For parent teacher conferences this year, if we have face to face conferences, we may provide a meal for 
the teachers. We will discuss further at the next meeting.  

 

The Paragon fundraiser is going and ends September 29. 
 

Spirit wear sales thru Winning Edge are going well.  We may offer another spirit wear order before 

Christmas. 

 
 

 

 
The next Meeting is scheduled for: Monday, October 12, 2020 at 7:00pm.   

 

Motion to adjourn by Sarah Rupe; seconded by Liz Jack.   


